

 $www.cornerstone ext{-}academy.net$

Dear Parents,

Welcome to the School Year 2021 – 2022!

Enclosed for your information is the Middle School Back-To-School packet. We trust that the information will help you and your family to make plans for the start of the new school year as smoothly as possible.

FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL: WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 18

• SCHOOL HOURS: 8:00 am – 6:00 pm (changed from 2020-2021)

INSTRUCTIONAL HOURS: 8:15 am - 3:15 pm

• THEME OF THE YEAR: KEEPING THE FAITH
PHILIPPIANS 3:13-14

THINGS TO REMEMBER:

- 1. The absolute last day to withdraw from school WITHOUT the \$1500 early withdrawal fee is before <u>JULY 16, 2021, 12:00 PM (PST)</u>.
- 2. 4th and 5th grades will remain at the Cambridge campus
- 3. School uniforms are optional again this school year. We should resume mandatory school uniforms in 2022-2023.
- 4. We will be partnering with ChoiceLunch to provide hot lunch options for interested families. Families can still continue to provide their own bag lunch for their children. You can read more about ChoiceLunch at www.choicelunch.com. More information to come later.

• LIST OF ENCLOSURES to help you to prepare for the first day of school:

- □ School Year Calendar □ Authorization to Leave Form (7th-8th only)
- □ School Supplies □ Additional Expenses
- □ Tuition Schedule □ School Parking Lot Map (Drop off)
- **SCHEDULE ASSIGNMENT:** Your schedule assignment will be available on RenWeb the week of **August 4**.



 $www.cornerstone ext{-}academy.net$

• IMPORTANT DATES:

- o No Cambridge Site Summer Office Hours from June 7th to July 31st.
 - Questions can be directed to Silver Site Front Office (415) 587-7256.
 - Cambridge Site Front Office hours will resume Aug. 9th, 8:00 4:30pm.
- New & Sixth Grade Parent-Student Orientation (in-person):
 - Monday, August 16, 10:00 am Noon, 501 Cambridge Street Chapel
 - We look forward to working with you in the new school year.

We anticipate that the pandemic will be over when the first day of school rolls around, but there may be some protocols that may still be in place such as masks especially if we do not have 100% fully vaccinated students and staff. We will keep you updated as the first day gets closer. I am excited that some things will be coming back such as chapel, field trips, sports, Christmas programs and graduations. Some things may not be entirely the same but at least we will be able to see and interact with each other in-person. God bless you all this summer.

On behalf of the administration and staff,

Mr. Derrick Wong

deaniel Way

Principal

"13 Brothers, I do not consider that I have made it my own. But one thing I do: forgetting what lies behind and straining forward to what lies ahead, 14 I press on toward the goal for the prize of the upward call of God in Christ Jesus."

Philippians 3:13-14 ESV